FEB 1 3 2017



Ontario Women's Centre PO Box 100 Stn Main Aurora, ON L4G 3H1 (905) 727-3913 (877) 979-7770 www.tcgta.ca

January 16, 2017

Budget Propane Corporation Attn: R. Callow 1011 Beiers Rd RR 1 Gravenhurst, ON P1P 1R1

Dear Mr. Callow,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$2,000.00. Your generosity will make a life-changing difference to Teen Challenge students throughout the year.

As we begin 2017, we look forward to see many lives changed through the ministry of Teen Challenge. This could not be accomplished without faithful partners like you.

Teen Challenge is thankful for your decision to support this ministry. Be assured that we take stewardship very seriously, as we are entrusted with what God has provided through the generosity of those who support us. You are so appreciated.

Every gift we receive helps bring stability, health, self-worth and victory in the lives of those seeking help at Teen Challenge.

On behalf of all the women in our care, thank you again for your generous gift.

Sincerely,

Tara Saunders Director

(905) 727-3913

PS. An official year-end tax receipt for this gift will be mailed out on or before February 28, 2018. Thank you again for your ongoing support of Teen Challenge.

Visit www.teenchallenge.ca to see how your donation dollars are bringing renewed hope through the Teen Challenge ministry. panh you for investing in our ministry & may God bluss you abundantly!